

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach Christmas please can we remind you to send your child into school with correct labelled uniform, hats, gloves and coats. A lot of children have come to school this week without coats.

PTFA Christmas Fair

We would like to thank the PTFA who are working extremely hard (as I type) to get everything ready for this afternoons Christmas Fair. Also a big thank you to all parents and carers for all your support and wonderful gifts and cakes you have bought in.



School Choir

Later this month, our school choir will be singing Christmas for local residents at St Paul's Close, Ovelston Drive and Shearing Drive. This was a great success last year and we look forward to serving the local community by sharing the Christmas spirit. This term, choir meets on the new music room on Tuesday lunchtimes from 12.45-1.20. All children from years 3 to 6 are welcome to join.



Rock Assembly

Last Friday, Rufus from Rocksteady entertained the children at a fantastic assembly. He showed how each instrument is a component that joins together to make up a band. Children joined in singing a number of songs from the charts as he demonstrated different musical techniques on drums, guitar and electric keyboard.



Headteachers Award

Roza

Yr3

Headteachers Award		
Zuriel	Yr6	For making a working periscope and explaining how it works.
Tyler	Yr6	For making a working periscope and explaining how it works.
Charlie	Yr6	For making a working periscope and explaining how it works.
Fatima	Yr4	For making a harp out of wood for homework.
Skye	Yr5	For making a snakes and ladders game at home.
Emily	Yr5	For her model of an iron maiden.
Geoff	Yr5	For his model of the Tower of London.
Gian	Yr5	For his model of a Tudor rope whip.
William	Yr3	For sustained improvement in his writing.
Pavel	Yr3	For being a fantastic learning buddy.
Abbie	Yr1	For being able to hear, say and write sounds in CVC words.
Olivia	Yr3	For making chocolate cakes for homework.
Archie	Yr3	For dying a t shirt with different fruits.
Athesaya	Yr3	For dying a t shirt with different fruits.
Jack Ho	Yr5	For making a Lego sword inspired by the Tudors.
Hannah	Yr5	For making a model of the Tower of London.
Amy	Yr3	For making rock cakes at home.
Alfie	Yr4	For multiplying using the grid method.
Jamie	Yr3	Made a sandwich for homework.
Miriam	Yr2	For writing a story about a magic key.
Cadence	Yr2	For writing a story about a magic key.
Lacey	Yr6	For writing a beautiful dialogue based on Scott of the Antarctic
Tawonga	Yr1	For using an adjective when writing about aliens.
Thomas	Yr4	For making a playlist of his favourite songs and artists for homework.

For decorating cupcakes for homework.

Milk Letter

Can you make sure that you fill in your childs Milk Letter and bring it back to school by Monday 11th December 2017. Please do not automatically assume you child will receive milk even if they are entitled to free milk as it has to be ordered. Thank you



Dates for your diary

December

Monday 11th December Years 5&6 Christmas Carols at St Peters Church 6-7pm Tuesday 12th December Years 3 &4 Christmas Carols at St Peters Church 6-7pm

Thursday 14th December Nursery, Reception, Years 1&2 Carols in the school playground 6-7pm

Friday 15th December Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Dinner Day ,Christmas Mufti Day and Class Parties

Wednesday 20th December Break up for Christmas at 2.00pm

January 2018

Wednesday 3rd January Inset Day
Thursday 4th January Back to school

Thursday 18th January Winnie the Pooh Day and Harry Potter Day, more news to follow Friday 26th January Second Hand Toy & Book Sale (3.30pm in the school hall)

February 2018

Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day
Friday 9th February Break up for Half Term
Wednesday 28th February Anti Bullying Day

Future dates are available on our website calendar

Class Assemblies Timetable 2017/18

All assemblies will take place on a Thursday and start at 9.10am. Please come along and support your childs class.

7th December Y6 Kestrels 14th December Y4 Wombats 11th January Y3 Turtles 18th January Y2 Badgers 25th January Y5 Jaguars 1st February Y2 Pandas 8th February Y6 Eagles 22nd February Y4 Polar Bears 1st March Y3 Puffins 8th March Y1 Hedgehogs 15th March Y5 Cheetah

Word of the week

Foundation Stage and Year 1.....Travel
Years 2-6....Traverse

New Website



Please take a look at our new Website. It has been a working progress and is now up and running. Please take a look.

http://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/

Email Address and Telephone Numbers

Please can you let the office know if you have a new email address or telephone number.

Thank you

